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Chicago, IL – Laner Muchin attorney Matthew P. Kellam recently presented

at the 2019 Annual Training Conference hosted by the Illinois Association

of Chiefs of Police on April 24-26, 2019 in Oak Brook, Illinois.

Kellam participated in an interactive session offering information on the

most recent legal issues facing law enforcement. This included labor

issues, use of force, fitness for duty, etc.

Kellam has an extensive employment litigation practice, defending lawsuits

in federal and state courts, representing both private and public sector

clients. He litigates cases involving discrimination, harassment, and

retaliation claims, FMLA and ADA claims, Section 1983 and United States

Constitutional claims, Illinois Whistleblower Act and common law retaliatory

discharge claims, and common law claims, such as defamation, tortious

interference with contract and civil conspiracy claims.

About Illinois Association of Chiefs of Police (ILACP) 

The ILACP is Illinois' Voice of Professional Law Enforcement. Established in

1941, ILACP represents over 1,200 members working in over 450 agencies

throughout the State.

Firm Profile

Laner Muchin Ltd. concentrates in the representation of employers in labor

relations, employment litigation, employee benefits and business

immigration matters. The firm provides legal services to clients from coast
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to coast. For more information on our firm and our services, visit www.lanermuchin.com.
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